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Northampton Borough Council 
 

(Section 5 & 9 of The Local Authorities – (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) 

Regulations 2012) 
 

Decision Maker: Cabinet 
  

Directorate: Regeneration, Enterprise and Planning 

Report of: Director of Regeneration, Enterprise and Planning 

Public or Private PUBLIC 

Expected Date of Decision: 12 February 2014 

Title of Expected Decision Nene Meadows Supplementary Planning Document 

Record of the expected decision 
to be made: 

Cabinet is expected to: 
 

 Consider the responses made to the public 
consultation exercise for the above document and 
Officer responses 

 Approve the proposed changes to the SPD as set 
out in the Consultation Statement 

 Approve the adoption of the SPD 
 

 
  

Directorate: Chief Executive 

Report of: Chief Executive 

Public or Private PUBLIC 

Expected Date of Decision: 12 February 2014 

Title of Expected Decision Finance and Performance Report to the end of December 

Record of the expected decision 
to be made: 

That Cabinet note the contents and recommends action 
to be taken, if any, to address the issues arising. 

http://www.northamptonboroughcouncil.com/councillors/mgCommitteeDetails.aspx?ID=528
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